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Mr Greig Duncan 
Project Director 
Hume Coal Pty Limited 
Unit 7-8, 9 Clarence Street, 
MOSS VALE NSW 2577

13/08/2019

Dear Mr Duncan

Hume Coal Mine (SSD-7172) and Berrima Rail Project (SSD 7171)
 Independent Planning Commission Review Report

Further to the Department’s letter of 2 July 2019, I am writing to you to clarify and confirm that the
Department is seeking Hume Coal’s consolidated response to the issues raised in the Independent
Planning Commission’s review report dated May 2019, in relate to both the Hume Coal Project
(SSD 7172) and the Berrima Rail Project (SSD 7171).

Please provide your response to the Department at your earliest convenience. If you have any
questions in relation to either project, please contact Matthew Sprott, at
matthew.sprott@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Stephen O'Donoghue 
Director 
Resource Assessments
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